
 

   

KBRC CLUB PUNTER’S CLUB 2022  
Rules and Conditions 
 
1.The Kalgoorlie Boulder Racing Club (KBRC) Punter’s Club is managed by the 
Kalgoorlie Boulder Racing Club Meldrum Avenue, Kalgoorlie WA 6430  
Telephone: 9021 2303. Email: admin@kbrc.com.au. 
 
2. Membership of the Club costs $100 and is available only to persons 18 years of 
age and older. Multiple memberships can be purchased. 
 
3. The KBRC Punter’s Club is to operate for a period of 18 race meetings (15th April 
to 16th October) subject to there being remaining sufficient funds in the betting 
account. 
 
4. All membership collections and betting accounts are under the control of the 
KBRC. No interest is payable on these accounts. All membership funds and any 
profits are maintained by the KBRC for the term of the betting club. 
 
5. The KBRC shall have the utmost power to deal with any matter arising, whether 
that matter is specifically covered in these rules and conditions or not. Any decision 
of the KBRC shall be final and conclusive, and binding upon all parties. 
 
6. The KBRC Punter’s Club is subject to the rules, regulations and policies of both 
Racing and Wagering Western Australia and KBRC. 
 
7. The KBRC Punter’s Club will place totalisator investments with the WA TAB into 
betting terminals at the KBRC only. It is not restricted to bets on KBRC races on that 
day. 
 
8. Each member will be issued with a membership ticket and number upon 
purchase, which is to be used to identify the member when making any enquiries 
regarding the Punters Club. No ticket no payout 
 
9. At the conclusion of the nominated period, the KBRC Punter’s Club will cease to 
operate, and all monies will be divided in accordance with membership numbers. 
These monies will be paid directly to each registered member within thirty days 
following the conclusion of the nominated period and upon producing your Punters 
Club Ticket, unless the KBRC receives instructions to do otherwise. 
 
10. No refunds or cancellation of membership are permitted. You are not permitted 
to cash out before the end date. 
 
11. Details of Betting results will be displayed on course each race meeting. 
 



 

   

12. Details of the result of each race meet betting will be advised on the KBRC 
website when possible. 
 
13. The KBRC provides no guarantee whatsoever as to whether the membership fee 
will be lost because of the betting activities. The KBRC also does not provide any 
undertaking that the betting activities will be profitable. Persons joining the KBRC 
Punter’s Club do so at their own financial risk. 
 
14. Members should seek their own independent financial advice to ascertain 
whether their participation in KBRC Punter’s Club creates a personal tax liability. 
 
15. There are no fees or charges payable by members for any services. 
 
16. The KBRC, at its sole discretion, may terminate the running of the KBRC 
Punter’s Club at any time. 
 
17. Persons joining the KBRC Punter’s Club agree to be bound by these conditions. 
For further details contact the KBRC Office 9021 2303. 
 
18. The KBRC will not accept credit card payments as by doing so may contravene 
the Betting Act in relation to credit betting. 
 
19. TAB Investments on any allocated race day are at the total discretion of the 
KBRC nominated punter. 
 
20.The KBRC has the right to seek a sponsor for the KBRC Punter’s Club with 
sponsorship monies to be advertising income and separate from betting activities. 
 
21. As a result of confusion in previous years with regard to punters club 
participants, a list of punters club members will be displayed in the members bar.  


